From: Peter Dennis

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 11:02 PM

To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; yyan

Subject: Options to fill the position of Mayor

Dear Councillors, Clerks and Reporter,

As a resident of Richmond Hill, I am contacting you to let you know that I favour having a by-election to decide who our next mayor will be. This will allow candidates in addition to those who are currently on council.

As well, I support on-line voting. It will be much more economical and, with covid restrictions and the inconvenience of winter, it will allow more residents to vote.

Thank you for your attention.

Peter Dennis

7 Ashdown Cres.

Richmond Hill, Ontario

L4B 1Z8